
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: 125/19 
 
 
7th January 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Your son has been selected to represent the school rugby team in the Lancashire u13 Festival on Tuesday 14th

 

 
January 2020.  

We will be leaving school at 11.30 a.m. and returning for approximately 5.30 p.m.  Transport will be provided to and 
from the venue.   Your son will then need to make his way home from school or be picked up upon return. 
 
Venue:  Preston Grasshoppers Rugby Football Club, Lightfoot Green Lane, Preston PR4 0AP. 
 
Your son will need to bring a packed lunch and warm clothing as he will be playing a number of games on the day 
and there will be some waiting around between matches.   Also, as it is an astro turf pitch, players have been 
specifically asked to wear studded boots only, no blades or trainers. 
 
Please complete and return the reply slip below giving permission for your son to attend this event. 
 
If you have any other questions please do not hesitate to contact by school telephone number or via email 
rhoughton@stmargaretsacademy.com  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Mr R Houghton 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP TO:  Mr Houghton – Lancashire u13 Festival, Tuesday 14th

 
 January 2020.  

Student:____________________________     Form: _________ 

 
I give permission for my son to take part in the u13 Rugby Festival on Tuesday 14th January and understand that I will 
need to arrange transport upon return to school. 
 
Signed: _____________________________   Date: __________ 
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